
BOARD REPORT
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Heather Aune, Director of Business Services

DATE: Monday, December 9, 2024

TOPIC/PURPOSE OF REPORT: Annual Truth-in-Taxation Hearing

REFERENCE TO POLICY/STRATEGIC PLAN: Minnesota Statute § 275.065 Proposed Property Taxes

RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION: Information Item - School Board / Community Knowledge

DATE FOR BOARD ACTION: No Action Required

REPORT

The board will be provided the annual Truth-in-Taxation Report. Minnesota Statute § 275.065
establishes a process, generally referred to as “truth-in-taxation,” for establishing and
communicating proposed levies for the purpose of engaging the public in the budgeting and
levy process.


